
   

 

December 4, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Northern Sunrise County intends to participate in one or more cooperative purchasing 

program and other procurements conducted by the Rural Municipalities of Alberta/Canoe 

Procurement and/or the Government of Alberta throughout 2025. For further information 

and access to the Rural Municipalities of Alberta and Government of Alberta tender 

notices, please review the Alberta Purchasing Connection (APC) website at 

www.purchasingconnection.ca  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Mike Konowalyk 
Director of Operations and Infrastructure 
Northern Sunrise County 
 
 

 

http://www.purchasingconnection.ca/

